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31st January 2025 
 

Dear Parents 

As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain a positive and respectful atmosphere at our school, I would like 
to make you aware of a matter of concern regarding language used during school drop-off times. It has 
been brought to our attention that some inappropriate language is being used in the presence of pupils 
during drop off and pick up at the start and end of the school day. 

Our primary goal is to ensure a safe and respectful environment for all members of our school 
community. Children are highly impressionable and often mirror the behaviour they see, so it is 
important that we, as adults, model the standards we expect from them. We kindly ask that all parents 
and guardians be mindful of their language while on school grounds, as we work together to foster a 
positive, respectful, and supportive atmosphere for all. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter, and thank you for your continued support in helping us 
maintain a welcoming environment for all families. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
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